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Early Learning Programs: Appeals Language Revision 
Rule Advisory Committee 
 
December 15, 2020 
3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 
Due to social distancing measures, this will be a virtual meeting. Please note that only written testimony is 
currently accepted. Please submit written testimony by 3:00 p.m. on Monday, December 14, 2020 by emailing 
Remy Watts, Rules Coordinator. 
 

AGENDA 
  

Time Topic Discussion / Action 

3:00 – 3:20 p.m. Welcome and Introductions 
Public Testimony 

Review submitted written public 
testimony 

3:20 – 3:30 p.m. Appeals Language Revision Rule 
Advisory Committee Overview 

Discuss purpose of Rule Advisory 
Committee 

Review current rule language and 
draft rule update proposal 

3:30 – 4:30 p.m. Appeals Language Revision 
Discussion 

Modify rule language 
 
Discuss Statement of Need & Fiscal 
Impact 

4:30 – 4:45 p.m. Wrap up and next steps Approve final proposed rule 
language, Statement of Need 
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Early Learning Programs: Appeals Language Revision 
Rules Advisory Committee Roster 
 

Member Organization 
Ashish Advani PSP Provider, Portland 

Pooja Bhatt Early Childhood Equity Collaborative, Portland 

Erin Buchta Education, Consejo Hispano, Astoria 

Autumn David AFSCME, PSP provider, Salem 

Juanita Estrada Executive Director, Faces of America, Salem 

Maria Gaytan PSP Provider, Medford 

Silvia Hartstock Regional Manager Assistant, Head Start of Lane County, 
Springfield 

Cheryl Henderson Child and Family Education Manager, Lane Community 
College, Eugene 

Hadiyah Miller African American Family Childcare Network 
Coordinator, Multnomah County CCR&R, Portland 

Lauren Sigman Early Learning Coordinator, Lincoln County School 
District, Neotsu 

 
Early Learning Division Staff Contacts: 
 
Kathryn Jones, Kathryn.Jones@ode.state.or.us 

Jenny Wilfong-Cribbs, Jenny.Wilfong-Cribbs@ode.state.or.us 

Gwyn Bachtle, Gwyn.Bachtle@ode.state.or.us 

Remy Watts, Remy.Watts@ode.state.or.us 


